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This Addendum is issued by the Office of the Illinois State Treasurer (the “Treasurer”) because 
the Treasurer and Cellco Partnership have determined the procurement contemplated in Sole 
Source Procurement Notice Cellular Phones and Related Items and Services Agreement, published 
by the Treasurer on March 1, 2024 (“Notice”), is no longer needed, and the parties will no longer 
enter into the agreement described in the Notice.   


